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Alex Stewart International is delighted to announce that the LBMA 

Management Committee have approved Alex Stewart International’s 

LBMA Associate status, which is effective from 10th August, 2012. 

 

Mr. Alex Stewart, Chairman and CEO of the ASIC Group said, “It is very 

pleasing that my organization is again associated with the world’s 

leading most recognized bullion market”. Mr. Andy Smith, Precious 

Metals Group Business Executive for ASIC commented, “We are very 

pleased to advise that we have now been accepted by the LBMA as 

one of their Approved Good Delivery Supervising Companies 

which  enables us to perform the Pro-Active Monitoring of refiners 

listed on  the LBMA Gold & Silver Good Delivery lists.”  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For further information about Alex Stewart’s inspection and analysis 

services to the precious metal industry please contact 

andy.smith@alexstewartinternational .com 
 


